
2nd larch 1962 
O. B. I. R. O. 
stowell Avenue 
Hobart, 'l'asman1a 
Australia 

Dear Jesse. 

During the past 78&1' I have been busy' 
organizing a new radio ~ astronolD1' installation about 55 miles . 
northwest of Hobart. A long time was used up in the 
prel1m1nar1es ot f1nd1ng what to do, where:;betit., how to 
do it and ma1d.ng arrangements. Aotual oonat:uoUOB ......... 
in Janua17. If' I am fortu1'la.te, some results ahould be in 
hand by .lay or June. 

Reoently I have been aaked by the AmerioM Aetrt'J1OI!.i.cal 
Booiat,. to give a lecture. Perhaps you oan assiet me in 
part of the baclcgroUDd material. 

About f1va years ago you ehow6d to me a faw fotol of 
a lord model T out in the desert. There were some boxes 
of 1nst:NDlents and a simple antema. Someone had let up 
this gear in the middle thinie. to veritY Jansq'. 1'$su..1.te, 
I'd appreciate learning more of the details. Who was it, 
when, where, what frequency, ~'l\Y reoordings, type of 
reoeivel' and antenna, whe.t was found out, Mything published, 
eto.??? 

Also I'd like to seoura a slide or two of the II8ID8 

pictures you showed to me. 

Whatever infomation, asnstanoe or suggestions 70u 
ean provide will be of u.e to me and proper 01'$41twill 
be given. 

Best regards, 

Dr. Jeeee L. Greenstein ~te~ 
Mt. Wilson & Palomar Observatories 
1201 East California St. 
Pasadena 4, California 


